
 
 
 

Health Update & Centre Closure 
 
In light of recent health advice regarding the current Covid-19 situation, a decision has been 

made by our Executive Committee to close the centre from 3pm, 23rd March 2020. 

 

The health of our members, centre users and the wider community is our top priority, and we 

hope you understand why this decision has been made. 

 

We will continue to keep you up to date as to when the centre can reopen, and when classes and 

programs can recommence. 

 
 

Please keep creating! 
 
Please share your art happenings and creations on our facebook page, it will be wonderful to keep 

our art community connected, albeit in a slightly different form.  

 

Many thanks to all for your understanding during this time…and here’s to CAG coming back even 

bigger and brighter once this difficult time has passed! 

 

 

When we re-open… 
We are looking forward to all the wonderful art activities that will happen once our centre re-

opens.  Please be rest assured that if you were enrolled in a Term 1 art class, your position will 

be held for when we re-open.  

 

Please stay safe and well, and we look forward to see you back again soon! 

 
 

Canning Arts Group Committee  

 

 


